i and

Memo from the desk of

Maureen Guilfoyle

To: Diane Cappiello

Cc: Greg Brennan

Re: Title I School Wide Approval

Date: June 3, 2019

Please approve a board resolution for the following:

Franklin Elementary School, Burnet Middle School and Union High School have been granted approval to operate a Title I Schoolwide program during the 2019-2020 school year.

The 2019-2020 Annual School Plan will be completed and submitted to the NJDOE for each school by June 30rd.

Please forward the board resolution to my office after the meeting.

Thanks. If you have any questions please call me at extension 6553.



Maureen Guilfoyle <mguilfoyle@twpunionschools.org>

2019-2020 Intent to Operate a Title i Schoolwide Program Applications - Township of Union Public Schools

1 message

Sunderville, Andrea < Andrea. Sunderville@doe.ni.gov>

Fri, May 24, 2019 at 12:58 PM

To: "gtatum@twpunionschools.org" <gtatum@twpunionschools.org>, "gwennan@twpunionschools.org" <gwennan@twpunionschools.org>, "mguilfoyle@twpunionschools.org>, "mguilfoyle@twpuni

"nminneci@twpunionschools.org" <nminneci@twpunionschools.org>

Cc: schoolwide <schoolwide@doe.nj.gov>

Good afternoon, Colleagues -

The New Jersey Department of Education, Office of Supplemental Educational Programs has completed the review of the 2019-2020 Intent to Operate a Title I Schoolwide Program Applications submitted for the following district schools;

- Franklin Elementary School
- Burnet Middle School
- Union High School

Based on the review of the applications for the above listed schools, each school is granted approval to operate a Title I Schoolwide program during the 2019-2020 school year.

In order to maintain full Title I schoolwide approval status, each school must continue working with its respective stakeholder group to finalize its 2019-2020 Annual School Plan, which is accessed via the ASPS link in the NJDOE Homeroom at https://homeroom.state.nj.us/.

If you have any questions regarding this approval and/or the Annual School Plan (ASP), please do not hesitate to contact us at schoolwide@doe.nj.gov. We look forward to continuing to support these district schools as each transitions to a Title I schoolwide program for the 2019-2020 school year.

Thank you,

Title I Schoolwide Team

Office of Supplemental Educational Programs

Voice: (609) 376-9080

Email: schoolwide@doe.nj.gov.